

BGMPS CRUSADER WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

June 24, 2019



Mission

Our mission at BGMPS is to prepare students for this life and the next by integrating Gospel Values, Catholic Doctrine, and Catholic Traditions into their academic experiences and daily lives.

Vision

Guided by the Catholic faith, our students will excel academically, lead socially, and exemplify the teachings of Jesus Christ.

<u>Summer Office Hours:</u> The office is open Monday-Friday 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. in June and July, except for the week of July 1-5, during which time it will be closed. Mass ties can be purchased at BG. Uniform pants and skirts can be purchased at <u>Academic Outfitters</u>. All other school uniforms can be purchased at <u>Mira's Sports & More</u>.

Returning Families Re-Enrollment: Returning families need to complete the re-enrollment process by Friday, June 28 to have the opportunity to make 11 tuition payments. Tuition for the 2019-20 school year begins in July. If your re-enrollment is not completed and submitted by June 28, tuition will be based on a 10-month schedule. Log in to your <u>ParentsWeb</u> account to complete the enrollment process.

<u>Summer Athletic Camps:</u> All new and returning students are invited to participate in our upcoming camps in Cheer, Basketball, Volleyball, and Football. Registration forms are available in the front office and <u>HERE</u>.

New Student Placement Testing: In case you missed one of the past test dates, all new students for the 2019-20 school year are invited to take the placement test on Monday, June 24 from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. All new students are required to take this placement test, which consists of Math, Science, Language Arts, and Social Studies. Please RSVP. We hope to have student schedules for all new and returning students available in FACTS/Renweb by the end of June. The enrollment process for new students must be completed for your child to receive a class schedule.

<u>Tuition Assistance Applications:</u> The portal for applying for tuition assistance for the 2019-2020 school year is now open through <u>FACTS</u>. Due to diocesan requirements, all new and returning families will need to apply for tuition assistance through FACTS every year moving forward.

<u>Birthday Wishes:</u> The BGMPS faculty, staff, and administration extend birthday wishes to the following students who will be celebrating a birthday this week:

June 23 – Giulia Lopez – 6th grader

June 26 – Matteo Jimenez – 6th grader

June 28 – Isabella Sanchez and Alex Treviño – 6th graders

We wish these fine young people a wonderful birthday celebration and ask that God grant them many more years of excellent health of mind, body, and spirit. Enjoy your special day!

"Then taking the five loaves and the two fish, and looking up to heaven, He said the blessing over them, broke them, and gave them to the disciples to set before the crowd. They all ate and were satisfied. And when the leftover fragments were picked up, they filled twelve wicker baskets." ~ Luke 9:16-17